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What’s Going On

Our regular meeting for August will be on WEDNESDAY, August 18 at 6:15 PM.  We will be
meeting at Gilmore Car Museum as part of their weekly Wednesday cruise night.  Admission is
free but note that the barns will be closed.  The diner will be open as well as the grill so food will
be available.  For those who want to rally from Grand Rapids, meet at Burger King on
Broadmoor (5135 Broadmoor Ave. SE) at 5:15 PM.  We will leave promptly at 5:30 PM.

Our August board meeting will be on Tuesday, August 24 at 5 Lakes Brewing Company in Dorr
at 6:30 PM.

We’ll be heading back to Fricano’s for our September meeting.  Date is to be determined based
on when their cruise nights end for the summer.

Grand Haven Coast Guard Festival Car Show

Dave Dykwell passed along these photos of himself, Jamie Reinhart, and Reggie Stroebe at the
Grand Haven Coast Guard Festival Car Show that took place on August 1.  Dave drove his
Buick Wildcat convertible instead of his Spyder. Jamie drove his 1966 convertible and Reggie
drove his 1962 coupe.



Summer Picnic Recap

In the week leading up to our summer picnic, there was some discussion that the weather may
not cooperate.  We went ahead with our originally scheduled date and time and the 14 or so
people that showed up had a great time.  The main dish was catered from Two Scott’s BBQ and
there was a great variety of side dishes.  A few members also took a dip in Lake Michigan or
lounged on the beach.  Thank you to Bob Muir for hosting us!  Pictures below are courtesy of
Marilyn Dykwell.  Look for more pictures on the website!

http://www.corvair.org/chapters/chapter495/2021.php


WMCC Calendar
August 18 WMCC Membership Meeting

at Gilmore Car Museum; 6:15
PM

August 24 WMCC Board Meeting at 5
Lakes Brewing Company;
6:30 PM

September 14
or 21

WMCC Membership Meeting
at Fricano’s Pizza on Alpine;
6 PM

September 28 WMCC Board Meeting at
Shots on the River; 6:30 PM

Board of Directors

President: Jamie Reinhart (2022)
(563) 547-5282 or jtreinhart67@gmail.com

Vice President: Vacant

Secretary: Dave Ziebarth (2022)
(616) 340-1815 or zvair65@gmail.com

Treasurer: Doug Lectka (2021)
(616) 299-1960 or doug@dcbyers.com

Directors:
Ryan Counterman (2021)

(616) 262-5467 or vairking@hotmail.com
Dave Dykwell (2022)

(616) 885-3902 or dykwelld@gmail.com
Dan Konkle (2022)

(616) 364-1009 or dankle@comcast.net
Dennis Willson (2021)

(616) 460-4189 or dawillson4@aol.com

West Michigan Corvair Club
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW
Byron Center, MI  49315

Phone:
(616) 340-1815

E-Mail:
wmcc@corvair.org

About the WMCC

Lifter Noise is the monthly publication of the West
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and
classified advertising is the first of the month and
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth,
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, MI
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is
subject to editing. Original articles are the property
of the WMCC and are intended for use in our
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the
author of the Lifter Noise. Any other use must
have written permission from the editor.  Articles
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated
otherwise.

Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year.
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year.

©WMCC Lifter Noise, 2021

mailto:jtreinhart67@gmail.com
mailto:zvair65@gmail.com
mailto:doug@dcbyers.com
mailto:vairking@hotmail.com
mailto:dykwelld@gmail.com
mailto:dankle@comcast.net
mailto:dawillson4@aol.com
mailto:wmcc@corvair.org

